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Full School Reopening  

School re-opens to all children on Monday. If you 
or your child are concerned about returning to 
school please contact us, we will be able to help 
and advise  you. Have a look at the next three 
pages of the newsletter for some advice on get-
ting ready to return to school. 
Measures that we have either put in to place or 

are currently planning include: 

 Staff being vaccinated 

 Staff home testing for Covid-19 at least twice 
a week 

 Staff wearing face masks in communal areas 

 Children washing and sanitising hands regu-
larly throughout the day 

 Children remaining in their class groups 
(bubble) wherever possible whilst inside the 
school building 

 Fewer children eating in the main hall at 
lunchtime 

 Increased cleaning across the school  

 Limiting the number of visitors on site 
Do not send your child in to school if anyone 

in your household is either waiting for a test 

result or tests positive for Covid-19. 

World Book Day 

Sadly we couldn’t dress up this year to mark 
World Book Day. The children that are in school 
did complete some work on a book called 
‘Chalk’. 
The book tells the story of a set of magic chalks 
but it doesn’t have any words. So the children 
wrote the words for the book and performed 
them. 
We are going to put together a video of the clas-
ses telling the full story of the book.  

 

 

Rainbow Room 

During lockdown we have taken the opportunity to update some of our rooms in the school. We now 

have a low sensory room (Rainbow), a dedicated Play Therapy Room (Rowan) and also a calm 

room which children can use to help regulate their emotions. 








